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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO MARCH 16, 2017

Today, March 16, 2017 an Electronic Announcement was posted announcing that during the period of March 24-26, 2017, they plan to implement COD system functionality that supports the processing of Federal Pell Grant (Pell Grant), Iraq and Afghanistan Service Grant, Teacher Education Assistance for College and Higher Education (TEACH) Grant, and William D. Ford Federal Direct Loan (Direct Loan) awards for the 2017-2018 Award Year. On the Announcement they provide important information related to the implementation: COD Batch Processing Suspension and Web site Outage Information, Additional 2017-2018 COD System Implementation Information, Contact Information, Attachments and Enclosures. 

COD Batch Processing Suspension and Web Site Outage Information:
Beginning at 8:00P.M. (ET) on Friday, March 24, 2017 through Sunday, March 26, 2017 at 11:00 A.M. (ET), users will not be able to submit or retrieve data via the COD Web Site, users will not be able to access the COD Reports area of the COD Web Site or an individual will not be able to complete any actions or view loan correspondence via the Student Loans website. That includes, but is not limited to, signing master promissory notes, complete counseling, any TEACH Grant processing flows, or submitting Loan Consolidation applications or Income-Driven Repayment Plan requests. 
2017-2018 Funding Authorization and Disbursement Information
The COD system will accept 2017-2018 actual disbursement data for Pell Grant and Direct loan beginning March 26, 2017. The RGM System should be open to send 2017-2018 data to the COD website by April 03, 2017. The Electronic Announcement included two attachments that have more details about the information above. 
Below we have included the link to that Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/031617CODSystemImplementationfor20172018AY.html
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez
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